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Action Notice 

December 4, 2024 

Please be advised that the Board of Review for the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery 

Education (ACME), the recognized accrediting agency for midwifery and nurse-midwifery education 

programs, administered the following actions 11/6/2024 during an off-cycle review: 

 

Substantive Changes 

• Delayed decision for the addition of a Certified Midwifery program at the University of 

Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus 

  

• Did not approve a new DNP program at the University of California, San 

Francisco School of Nursing 

Both substantive change requests will be reconsidered in January 2025. For additional information 

about nurse-midwifery and midwifery accreditation and or the actions described, please contact 

ACME via email support@theacme.org. 

 

  


